
 Half Term Holiday 

Thank you everyone for all your hard 

work and continued support which have 

led to this half term being another very 

successful one.  Have a lovely half term 

next week. School will open again to     

children on Monday 24th February 

2020. 
 

Parent/Carer Consultations 
Our consultations for parents and      

carers are in the second week after 

half term.  (3rd, 4th and 5th of March) 

We are continuing to use an online 

booking system delivered through the 

school website.   

To book online, go the school website 

and click on ‘Login’. The booking window 

is open until 12 noon on Monday 2nd 

March 2020. 

If you are unable to book online, please 

visit the school office and they will be 

able to assist you with this. 
 

Times Tables Rock Stars 
Please do encourage your children in 

years 2, 3, 4, 5 and 6 to practise their 

tables over the half term. 

We have a link to the website from our 

homepage.  Alternatively, you can    

download the app from the App store 

or Google Play. 

School Uniform 
Whilst we will continue to sell uniform 

from the school office whilst stocks 

last, we are pleased to confirm that a 

link to our new online provider is on our 

school homepage.  

 

 

 

 

 

Reading at Home 
Please make sure that children keep up 

with their reading over half term.  Our 

weekly reading trophies are awarded to 

the classes who complete the most 

reading each week.   

In years 3 to 6, we look at the number 

of quizzes completed on Accelerated 

Reader and in EYFS to year 2 we look 

at the number of children who have 

reading recorded 5 times a week in 

their reading diaries. 

‘Be the Rainbow’ 
We enjoyed making our human rainbow 

after school last Friday. Our annual 

event celebrates LGBTQ+ History 

Month. We dress up in bright colours 

and make a human rainbow. Over 100 

people (staff, children, parents, carers, 

governors and friends) turned out to be 

part of our rainbow!  

Headteacher: Mr Ben Tull 
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Diary Dates 

 17th - 21st Feb 2020 -          

Half Term Holiday 

 24th Feb 2020 -                 

Children Return to School 

 28th Feb 2020 @ 9.00a.m.                  

- Class 9 Assembly 

 28th Feb 2020 - Y5 Trip to 

the National Space Centre 

 3rd, 4th & 5th Mar 2020 - 

Parent Consultations 

 4th Mar 2020 @ 9.00a.m. -            

KS1 Reading Meeting 

 5th Mar 2020 -           

World Book Day 

 6th Mar 2020 @ 9.00a.m. - 

Y2 SATs meeting 

 10th Mar 2020 -           

Class 1 trip to Sedgewick  

 11th Mar 2020 @ 3.15p.m. - 

Open Classrooms 

 16th Mar 2020 - Y6 trip to 

‘The Chemistry of Light’ 

 17th Mar 2020 -           

Class 2 trip to Sedgewick  

 19th Mar 2020 @ 7.00p.m. 

- Choir at West Road 

 30th & 31st Mar 2020 @ 

6.00p.m. - Y3/4 Production 

 1st Apr 2020 - Last day of 

term for children 

 2nd Apr 2020 - Training 

day for teachers 

 3rd - 17th Apr 2020 - 

Easter Holiday 

 20th Apr 2020 - First day 

of the summer term 

 11th - 14th May 2020 -    

Y6 SATs week 


